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CONTACT:  FRANK SAU, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
PHONE:  484-398-6500 
 
DATE:  MARCH 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: THE BOROUGH OF COLWYN AWARDS $ 850,000 TRASH 

COLLECTION CONTRACT TO J. P. MASCARO 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 On March 16, 2023, Colwyn Borough Council awarded local waste service company  

J. P. Mascaro & Sons a three-year, $850,000 contract to collect and dispose of Colwyn Borough’s 

residential waste. Mascaro will provide twice a week curbside trash collection, beginning on April 

1, 2023. 

 Mascaro Company Director of Sales and Marketing, Sam Augustine, said, “We are very 

happy to be working with the Borough of Colwyn. We look forward to serving Colwyn Borough 

residents for years to come.” 

 Mascaro will perform this contract out of its Bridgeport, Pennsylvania Operating Division, 

with a modern fleet of collection and with CDL-trained drivers.  “Our company takes great pride 

in providing quality service to the municipalities we serve, and the Borough of Colwyn will be no 

different” “In fact, our company motto is ‘If it’s service, it’s us,’” said Augustine. 



 

 

 J. P. Mascaro & Sons, with its infrastructure, including collection depots, recycling 

transfer, disposal and compost facilities strategically placed, has enabled the company to be a 

major provider of municipal waste services for municipalities throughout the region. 

 For more information about J. P. Mascaro & Sons, visit the company website at 

www.jpmascaro.com.  

 


